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WYCKOFF RAW WATER PIPELINE IMPROVEMENTS
(30-INCH REPLACEMENT)

Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority

TENTATIVE SCHEDULE
Complete Design Plans: June 2021 
Complete Easement Acquisition: Mar 2022 
Construction Begins: January 2022 
Construction Complete: March 2023

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY
 Replaces 50+ year old pipe
 Improves Reliability
 Reinforces water supply to the Hugh A.

Wyckoff Water Treatment Plant

For more information, contact:

Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority
770-514-5204 (Project Hotline)

Website:  www.ccmwa.org

PROJECT LIMITS:
The project is approximately 1.5 miles in length and 
will be conducted in public right-of-way and in existing 
and new Cobb County-Marietta Water Authority 
easements beginning on the north side of Lake 
Allatoona and ending near the intersection of Highway 
293 and Cedar Street.

PROJECT SCOPE:
The Wyckoff Raw Water Pipeline Improvements 
project involves replacing an aged, undersized section 
of a water line that supplies raw water to the Hugh A. 
Wyckoff Water Treatment Plant. The existing 30-inch 
prestressed concrete cylinder pipe (installed in 1964) 
will be replaced with a 54-inch ductile iron pipe. This 
new water line will improve water supply redundancy 
and reduce the potential for pipeline failures. The 
project will involve removing the existing pipe from 
the ground and installing the new pipe in its place.

Project Location Map
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RAW WATER PIPELINE ROUTE




